
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
 

 

 

Community Alert 
Wanted for Attempt Child Luring 

011th District (Harrison) 
 

 
 
About This Crime 
 
On June 21, 2016, at approximately 8:40 a.m., three juveniles, two males, ages five and 
nine, and a female, age 12, were walking southbound on Central Park towards the 3500 
block of W. Arthington Street when they encountered an unknown offender in a red 
vehicle who pulled alongside the curb, whistled at them, and told them to get in his car. 
The unknown offender then opened his door. The juveniles in fear for their safety ran 
away from the scene and called their mother who called 911.  
 
About the Offender and Vehicle 
 
The offender is a male black, approximate 30-40 years of age, with a bald head, and 
black beard with some greying. He was wearing a White tank top and Black shorts. The 
vehicle was a Red 4-door sedan with body damage throughout.  Unknown make or 
model.   
 
 
What You Can Do 

 . Call 911 to report any suspicious persons or activity 
 . Walk in pairs 
 . Don't talk to strangers or approach strange vehicles  

     . Be aware of your surroundings travel in well lit and populated areas 
 

 
  
 

If you have any information about this incident, 
Please call the Area North Bureau of Detectives at (312) 744-8200 

Anonymous Tips can be submitted to TIPSOFT.COM 
Reference - RD# HZ-317909 
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